From: CAB KYRIAKIDES CONTACT
Sent: dimanche 16 mai 2021 16:16
To: CAB KYRIAKIDES ARCHIVES
Subject: FW: PFAs in food packaging

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

From: @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 10:30 AM

To: CAB KYRIAKIDES CONTACT < CAB-KYRIAKIDES-CONTACT@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: PFAs in food packaging

Dear Commissioner for Health and Food Safety, Stella Kyriakides,

I am a Polish resident writing to ask you to bring forward new, strong regulation so that we are protected from harmful chemicals in food contact materials.

I used to assume that people who were concerned about food packaging and plastics etc were just being misled by conspiracy theorists, but recent studies on the horrific health damage done by these chemicals have left me shaken. Just this morning I read about the transfer of chemicals through breast milk- I have been breastfeeding my son for over a year in the belief that I was looking after his health, but I'm now learning that I could have been feeding him things that will hurt him.

The people of the EU generally trust that our government is looking after us and is defending our health- I want to know that this is still the case and that, now we have clear evidence of the harms of PFAs, our EU leaders will act decisively to defend our health and future generations' health.

Please let me know what action the EU is taking to address these concerns.

Best regards,